dear sir/madam,

i am here in Australia from two and half years and working lawfully and waiting to get
my permanent residency but i am very shocked by this new bill. i am mentally prepared to start my
life in Australia, but this law seems to ruin my future.

by the time i spend here, i familiar with the laws and regulations, i just a step away to
start my life, if these bills come in force it will break me.

i came here with the hope of get PR, according to the rules of that time, i study and work
together and spend my tough two years, now the time came to live beautiful life and to fulfill the
dreams but this bill came.

this is my request please, to think about it again. if govt time to time let us know about
the number of skilled workers needed and not to accept the applications then the story was
different.but this is not the time for the change. please think about it.

i am hoping to get the results in the favor of students.

thanks.



